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Dear Chairwoman Gossage and Members of Committee on Health and Welfare, 

I am very much in favor of SB 391.  Protecting our Health Freedoms are critical as we 
hopefully learned while navigating the chaos of the Pandemic. Coercive mandates 
absolutely violate an individuals’ bodily autonomy such as being forced to take a vaccine 
to keep our jobs, along with the detrimental mandatory mask directives that Dr. Fauci and 
crew knew were not effective in preventing the spread of the virus. We the people must be 
allowed to make our own health and medical decisions including quarantine without fear 
of repercussions. Please support the limit of control the Secretary of Health and 
Environment has regarding these incredibly important personal decisions.  

 

Thank you, 
Jason Meirowsky 
Sedgwick County  
 

 

 

 

 


